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Dear Mr. Chairman, dear colleague 

 

As the Chair of the European Affairs Committee of the Parliament of Den-

mark I would like to thank you for your letter of 4 June regarding the participa-

tion of the delegation of the Icelandic Parliament in the COSAC meetings that 

will be organised in 2025 during the Danish Presidency of the EU Council.  

 

In view of the COSAC rules of procedure and after consultations with the 

Presidential Troika of COSAC, we are pleased to extend our invitation to the 

Icelandic delegation to the meeting of the Chairpersons of COSAC on 3-4 

July 2025 as well as the LXXIV COSAC plenary to be held on 30 November 

to 2 December 2025 in Copenhagen. 

 

I sincerely hope our committees will be able to reinforce our strong co-opera-

tion even further during the Danish Presidency and look forward to welcom-

ing you to the COSAC meetings in Copenhagen.  

  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brigitte Klintskov Jerkel 

Chair of the European Affairs Committee 

 

 

Pawel Bartoszek 

Chair of the Foreign Affairs Committee of the Icelandic Parliament 

Parliament of Iceland 

 

 

6 June 2025 
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